INVITATION TO IMMIGRATION COURT
STAKEHOLDER TOWN HALL ZOOM MEETING
hosted by
The National Association of Immigration Judges
Wednesday, July 22, 2020
5:00 p.m. PT/8:00 p.m. ET

The National Association of Immigration Judges (NAIJ) is hosting an Immigration Court
Stakeholder Town Hall Zoom Meeting on Wednesday, July 22, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. PT/8:00 p.m. ET.
The meeting will run 90 minutes and will discuss the impact and challenges facing judges, staff,
counsel, respondents, and the public during EOIR’s phased reopening of the immigration courts, as
well as solicit comments from stakeholders on the operation of the immigration court during the
pandemic.

All stakeholders are welcome, and advance registration is required by July 22nd at noon PT/3:00
p.m. ET. Registration information and a link are provided below. Several hours before the meeting,
registrants will receive an email with a Zoom link to the meeting. If you would like to submit a
question or comment and/or would like an opportunity to speak at the meeting, the registration
deadline is July 20, 2020 at noon PT/3:00 p.m. ET (two days earlier).

Registration link: https://forms.gle/uK2L.8mskBpBSMwD96.

Key dates:

Question/Comments Registration deadline: 7/20 at noon PT/3:00 p.m. ET
General Registration deadline: 7/22 at noon PT/3:00 p.m. ET

Receive Zoom Link via email: 7/22 sometime in the afternoon

Attend Town Hall: 7/22 5:00 p.m. PT/8:00 p.m. ET

If you have any questions about registration, please email NAIJ Communications Director Judge
Samuel Cole at samuel.cole.naij@gmail.com.

We are looking forward to meeting with everyone.
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